
  
 
 
 
 

Is your child covered? 
 

The College Community School District encourages families to carry accident 
coverage on their children prior to participating in any sports or school-sponsored 
activities. The district does not provide any type of health or accident insurance 
for injuries incurred by a child at school. 
 
Parents may purchase policies through the district with a variety of options, 
ranging from a $9.00 premium for extended dental coverage for children K-12, to 
$174.00 for full-time coverage in grades 7-12 with a major expense benefit with 
interscholastic sports coverage (excluding 9-12 football). A complete list of 
available options can be found in each building office. 
 
Parents are asked to review their present health and accident insurance for full 
coverage of doctor, hospital, and dental bills that may result from an accident. If 
the family’s insurance carries a deductible or pays only 80 percent (for example) 
or if the family has no coverage, they are encouraged to review the district’s 
student insurance program. 
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